
About this research opportunity
Worldwide organisations are reforming their recruitment and employment practices to 
attract, employ and benefit from neurodivergent talent, including large global corporations 
and government departments. Organisations that focus on being more neuro-inclusive are 
expanding their talent pool and are benefiting from greater neurodiversity in the workplace. 
This can be achieved by addressing barriers in the recruitment and employment process that 
may disadvantage neurodivergent job seekers and employees. 

To support employers in overcoming these barriers and foster inclusive organisational and 
employment outcomes, Autism SA has developed the Neuro-inclusive Recruiting online 
resources available at neuroinclusiverecruiting.org.au. 

The University of Adelaide is undertaking an evaluation of the Neuro-inclusive Recruiting 
resources. For this evaluation we are seeking employer representatives who are enthusiastic 
about using the resources to engage with the Neuro-inclusive Recruiting website and provide 
feedback using online surveys. The evaluation will be occurring between March and June 2025. 

A $100 honorarium will be offered for your voluntary participation upon engaging with the 
resource and satisfactory completion of three surveys.

If you would like more information about the evaluation, contact Julia at:
julia.harries@adelaide.edu.au.

This research has ethics approval from the University of Adelaide.

Opportunity to 
participate in research

Neuro-inclusive Recruiting

Learn more and participate
To learn more about the research or to participate in the research 
scan the QR code or follow this link: 
https://adelaideuniwide.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_dg3rKNruNpJyzxc.


